
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
THIS NOTICE MUST BE SENT TO PARENTS OF STUDENTS WITH DISABILITIES BY THE 

20TH DAY OF SCHOOL OR AT THE INITIAL IEP MEETING 
 
 
The Illinois School Code has been amended to allow the parents the opportunity  to request the 
related service documents identified on their child’s Individualized Education Program (IEP). 
Therefore, copies of any related service logs will be available to you at your child’s IEP meeting. 
You may also request a copy of the related service logs at any time by contacting your school’s 
Principal and Case Manager.  
 
 


